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October 5, 2020

Dear Parents,

We have spent time this month looking at our fundraising needs for this year. Obviously field trips are
not passible this year but we do have a few things we'd like to be able to purchase to enhance student
learning and safety Funds raised will be used to purchase outside furniture for student use, additional
sports equipment and textbooks to limit student sharing and technology upgrades for the school.

Our fundraisers will be very limited this year and we do not have the expectation that every family will
participate in every fundraiser (if we do more than one). At this point we anly have plans to do Mom’s
Pantry (the catalogues will be sent home today) and all orders will be done online. We've had some
interest in Purdy’s Chocolates and Treen’s Meat Orders but we haven’t made any decisions on these

yet. |f you have an opinion either way, please let us know.

We appreciate your support. If you have any questions, please let us know.

Ahet{

Debbie Thomas & Karen Smith
Cabri School Administration

Sincerely,



